THE CHAIRPERSON



Floor 46, One Canada Square, London E14 5AA UNITED KINGDOM

ti +44[0] 20 7382 1770 fi +44[0] 20 7382 1771

www.eba.europa.eu

+44(0)20 7382 1765 direct andrea enria@eba-europa.eu

EBA/2016/D/976

Olivier Guersent
Director General
Directorate-General for Financial Stability,
Financial Services and Capital Markets Union (FISMA)
European Commission
Rue de Spa 2
1000 Brussels
Belgium

5 September 2016

Submission of the EBA report on the core funding ratio in response to the call for advice on net stable funding requirements

Dear My Guersent Dean Olyvien,

In the call for advice on stable funding requirements that the Commission sent on 12 April, the EBA was requested to explore the possibilities of the core stable funding ratio as a potential alternative metric for the assessment of funding risk of institutions in the European Union for proportionality reasons.

The EBA responded to the request with a letter dated 11 May 2016 indicating that it would provide some quantitative information on the core stable funding ratio, on the basis of the data available.

Based on the above, it is my pleasure to submit to you today a report on the core funding ratio in the European Union, as adopted by the EBA's Board of Supervisors.

The report will also be shortly published on the EBA's public website.

Yours sincerely

Andree En

Andrea Enria

CC: Martin Merlin, DG Financial Stability, Services and Capital Markets Union, Director Directorate D
Dominique Thienpont, DG Financial Stability, Services and Capital Markets Union, Legal Counsellor
to the Director Directorate D

Klaus Wiedner, DG Financial Stability, Services and Capital Markets Union, Head of Unit D1

Encl: EBA report on NSFR – EBA reply to the call for advice (core funding ratio: a descriptive analysis in the EU)